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New Jersey Department of Corrections Commissioner Marcus Hicks Announces 

Resignation  

  
TRENTON, NJ—June 8, 2021 – New Jersey Department of Corrections Commissioner Marcus 

O. Hicks, Esq., today announced his resignation, effective Friday, June 18, 2021. 

  

“It has been an honor and a privilege to have served the Murphy Administration and the people 

of New Jersey as Commissioner of the New Jersey Department of Corrections for the past three 

years,” said outgoing Department of Corrections Commissioner Marcus O. Hicks, Esq. “I’m 

proud of the work we’ve done and wish our staff and individuals under our care well as the 

Department continues its mission to ensure safety and promote rehabilitation.” 

   

Victoria Kuhn, Esq., current Chief of Staff for the Department of Corrections, will serve as 

Acting Commissioner. 
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